Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills
Special Council Meeting
August 2, 2017	

The Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills Council met for a special council meeting with Reeve, Ken Noland and Councillors, P.A. Palonen, Art F. Hayden Wayne L. Bailey and drainage Engineer John Kuntze in attendance. B. Bailey, Clerk recorded the minutes.

Reeve, K. Noland called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.

John Kuntze addressed Council to explain the draft Engineering Report for Burpee Drain 1. A summary of the recommended work was reviewed in conjunction with the Engineered Drawings. This included a summary of work for Burpee Drain A, B, C, D, and E with projected costs. 

Council discussed with John Kuntze the holding of an additional public meeting so everyone is aware of the proposed work for the Burpee Drain 1. John Kuntze will review the draft plan for any errors or omissions and will be able to provide the final draft by August 28, 2017.

The public meeting could take place on September the 18th. 2017. The municipal office will update Schedule C to reflect the name and address changes. 

The Honess Drain work was discussed as to what was needed to proceed with having the Honess Drain become a By-law Drain and the required drain construction. 

Reeve, K. Noland closed the meeting at 4:45 p.m.




